Bingham & Downing Schools

THE
TALENT SHOW

Monday, June 18, 2018

All K-3rd grade students may participate.
Permission slips must be returned by 6/7/18.
Performances may include singing, dancing, instrumental performances, comedy, or magic. If you have
any questions, please call the main office.
Students can perform in a group or solo.
Please limit the performances to 2.5 minutes.
Students will practice at home and then rehearse for a few staff members on Tuesday, 6/12/18. All
music must be brought in to school that day OR sent to Ms. Yezzi (jyezzi@runnemedeschools.org) prior
to the rehearsals at 9:15 AM. Please be mindful of the lyrics due to the age group of the students. If
possible, please use the Kidz Bop version.
Due to limited space, this year’s talent show is for students and staff only.
The facilitators of the talent show are the following:

o Bingham: Ms. Ayusa & Ms. Folsom

o Downing: Ms. Karaska & Ms. Burpulis

Please fill out the bottom portion of this form and return to the main office by 6/7/18.

Student’s Name Grade Teacher

Solo Act Group Act

Additional names in group act

Type of Talent

Name of song and artist

| give my child, , permission to participate in the
talent show.

Parent’s Name Parent’s Signature



mailto:jyezzi@runnemedeschools.org

